
PORTLAND  LIBRARY  HOSTS
PERVERTS FOR KIDS
On October 23, a public library in Portland, Oregon hosted an
event for children 2-6 years old that featured perverts and
Catholic bashers. The venue was the Multnomah County Library.

“Drag  Queen  Storytime  with  the  Sisters  of  Perpetual
Indulgence” was the name of the event. The “Sisters” have a
long tradition of mocking nuns and bashing Catholicism; they
are popular in San Francisco. Now they have set their sights
on little kids.

Here is how the event was billed. “The library is proud to
present an hour of kid-friendly drag! Join us for this special
storytime  featuring  the  fabulous  Sisters  of  Perpetual
Indulgence, Sister Donna and Sister Olive, reading stories
about inclusion and diversity, followed by a craft or dance
party. For kids 2-6 years old with a favorite adult.”

This is one more example of some very disturbed people using
sexuality  as  a  means  of  getting  to  kids.  That  they  used
taxpayer  dollars  to  advance  their  sickness  is  even  less
defensible.

By  using  the  much-abused,  and  highly  politicized,  term
“inclusion and diversity,” the drag queens tried to legitimize
their behavior. But nothing can justify trying to sexualize
children—even in a manner that is not perverse. The goal, of
course, is to normalize sexual abnormalities, as well as anti-
Catholic bigotry, two phenomena that deserve to be checked,
not celebrated.

The library is to blame for not giving high profile to this
event. If they are proud of having perverts and bigots address
kids,  they  should  shout  it  from  the  rooftop.  Cowards  and
sickos.
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